Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AFFAIRS
120188 Convoy Live Fire Entry Control - Re-Bid

INVITATION TO BID

The State of Florida, Department of Military Affairs (DMA), Construction & Facility Management Office (CFMO) requests bids from State of Florida registered licensed General Contractors and Building Contractors for the following project located at Camp Blanding Joint Training Center (CBJTC), Starke, Florida.
120188 – Convoy Live Fire Entry Control – Re-Bid

FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION, & SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS YOU MUST GO TO THE MYFLORIDA.COM VENDOR BID SYSTEM ON OR AFTER June 29, 2012 AT http://vbs.dms.state.fl.us/vbs/main_menu.

FUNDING: The State of Florida’s performance and obligation to pay under this contract is contingent upon availability of funding and an annual appropriation by the Legislature.

MANDATORY SITE VISIT: As stated on the Vendor Bid System
BID OPENING: As stated on the Vendor Bid System
STATEMENT OF WORK: Project to include the selective widening of, and improvements to, an existing unpaved roadway of approximately twenty mile overall length within Camp Blanding near Starke, Florida. The project contains six targetry objectives consisting of reinforced concrete retaining walls, earthen berms, and heavy timber framework. To include the preparation for the installation of electronic targets. A concrete box culvert at a water crossing to be included. Housing for tracked targetry movers is to be provided by an earth-covered steel bunker. Project includes a pre-engineered metal building. Project also includes a steel-fabricated observation tower, wood-framed guard house, wood-framed machine gun firing bunker, a reinforced split-faced concrete masonry office and storage building, complete with power, data, HVAC, with a wood truss roof system and standing seam metal roofing. Also included are approximately eighteen roadway barrier gates at random locations throughout Camp Blanding.

The Department reserves the right to either reject any and all submissions or accept minor irregularities in the best interest of the DMA.

POINT OF CONTACT: Department of Military Affairs, Construction and Facility Management Office, Contracting Branch, (904)823-0255 or 0256 or e-mail: cfmocontracting@ng.army.mil.

Faxed or e-mailed bids are not acceptable and will not be considered. All instructions must be complied with and requested data must be included in order for your firm to be considered for this project. All information received will be maintained with the Department and will not be returned.

Request for private meetings by individual firms will not be granted. No individual verbal communication shall take place between any applicants and the Owners or Owner’s representatives. Request for any additional information, clarifications, or technical questions must be requested in writing.

Be sure to visit the above web site on the date mentioned above to view the entire advertisement.
